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Thank you Mr. President
Ghana welcomes the distinguished delegation from Fiji and commend their commitment to the UPR Mechanism. 
We further applaud  the coming into force of the new constitution which takes into account the rights of the child and the rights of persons with disabilities.
Ghana would like to make the following recommendations for the consideration of Fiji:
· To continue to take measures to ensure  freedoms of expression and opinion especially of trade unions
· To issue standing invitations to all special procedures
· To work at reducing the high incidence of all forms of violence against women; to prosecute perpetrators of such acts and criminalize all forms of violence against women.
· To ensure equality and non-discrimination between women and men  as regards access to land, employment, and economic and political participation.
Ghana also recommends that Fiji takes the necessary steps to ratify the following :
·  The Convention against Torture and Other Cruel, Inhuman or Degrading
Treatment or Punishment (CAT)
· The International Convention on the Protection of the Rights of All Migrant
Workers and Members of Their Families (ICRMW)
Thank you Mr President.
